
2019-2020 Start with DDR-1 "Pledge". 
 
Lily:   
Hello and welcome to Good Morning, Jefferson!   
 
Today is Freaky Friday, March 13, 2020. 
   
I'm Lily Snow...I'm Abby Jentzen...I'm Andrew Cooper... 
And I'm Leah Decker. 
 
Today is Day 2.  
 
Lily: 
Seniors, nearly 40 local JTHS scholarships are now 
available on Naviance and in Guidance! The majority of 
completed student applications must be returned to 
guidance by April 2nd, unless otherwise noted on the 
application. Criteria for the scholarships vary, it is NOT all 
about being a college bound student or having the highest 
GPA, so make sure to check if you qualify for any of these 
opportunities! Your counselors will be meeting with you to 
review the application process too! 
 
Attention Seniors:  Do you have a sibling here at the HS? If 
so, please submit a photo for the yearbook. Deadline for 
your photo to be submitted is March 27th. Please email 
your photo of you and your sibling together to Mrs. 
Gutwerk at sgutwerk@jefftwp.org 
 
Tips on staying healthy:    



Cover your coughs and sneezes with a tissue or your elbow 
or into your sleeve, not your hands.   
Avoid touching your eyes, nose and mouth. 
Wash hands often for at least 20 seconds, especially after 
coughing or sneezing. 
Use alcohol based hand sanitizer if soap and water are not 
available. 
Stay home if you have a fever. Avoid people who are sick.  
Do not share drinks, utensils etc. with others. And go get a 
flu shot if you haven't  already received one.  
 
Now here's Andrew... 
 
Andrew:  
 
Go Falcons! 
 
In other news... 
 
We'll be back after this... 
(MAMA MIA) 
 
Abby:   
 
If you love the idea of winning a gift card to Dunkin Donuts, 
then visit the Media Center. Every book checked out 
automatically enters you in a raffle to win a gift card! Read 
more books to increase your odds. Complete a book review 
and get another entry into the raffle. The book review form 
can be accessed on the Media Center's website. 



Go to the high school home page and click Media Center 
under Students and Parents. 
A new winner will be chosen every month so keep reading 
and reviewing! 
 
Get your tickets now to "Mama Mia"! 
 
Don't forget that National Honor Society is still collecting 
snacks and toiletries which will be sent to our active military 
personnel. Please donate in your homeroom. The 
homeroom that collects the most donations will win a bagel 
breakfast. 
  
We'll be back after this... 
(STOP GERM DDR1)     
 
Lily:   
Did you know that on this day in history Scientist and 
clergyman Joseph Priestly, 1733-1804, was born in 
Yorkshire, England. Come check out the Rho Kappa 
outreach Event on March 26th in the underclassmen 
cafeteria.       
 
Now here's Leah with the Shout Outs! 
 
Leah:    
Today's Shout-Out goes to... 
 
Joseph Luggiero for being so kind! Woohoo!  
 
Keep the Shout-Outs coming!  



    
Now here's Lily...    
Lily:  
 
Any student or teacher that needs to work on Google Docs, 
Google Sheets, OR Google Slides, out of school, please 
follow the following directions to be able to work offline. And 
more info to come. 
 
 
For all of us here at  
Good Morning Jefferson, thanks for watching and have a 
great day!  
 
(DDR GOOGLE) 
 
(And keep smiling because it's "Good Morning, Jefferson!" )       


